UC Alumni Receptions, Malaysia

UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY, CHRISTCHURCH, NZ

Posted by : admin

Posted on: 2008/7/17 12:30:00

Dear UC Alumni & Friends,

Chancellor Dr Robin Mann, Professor Paula Jameson (Head of Biological Sciences) and Associate Professor Richard Duke (Dean of Engineering) are delighted to invite you to attend our upcoming Alumni Cocktail Receptions in Malaysia. Find out the latest news on your alma mater and enjoy the opportunity to catch up with fellow graduates.

Kuala Lumpur

6.30-8.30pm, Tuesday 19 August

Hosted by New Zealand High Commissioner to Malaysia H E Mr David Kersey at the New Zealand High CommissionerÂ's Residence.

Kuching

6.30-8.30-pm, Wednesday 20 August

Matang Terrace, Hilton Kuching

Sibu

6.30-8.30pm, Thursday 21 August

The Ark Café Gallery, Rejang Esplanade

RSVP by 15 August to the <u>UC Alumni Office</u>, +64 3 364 2344, fax: +64 3 364 2679, email: alumni@canterbury.ac.nz. <u>Download Registration Form</u>.

Please pass the word on to other University of Canterbury alumni you know. We look forward to seeing you at one of these events!

With best wishes,

From the Alumni Office Team

Need to update your UC alumni details? Visit http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni/update.shtml

Chanel Hughes Alumni Relations Manager The Alumni Office Level 5, Registry

UC Alumni Receptions, Malaysia

http://ucam.org.my/modules/news/article.php?storyid=140

University of Canterbury Te Whare Wananga o Waitaha Private Bag 4800 Christchurch NEW ZEALAND

Ph: +64 3 364 2344 Fax: +64 3 364 2679

www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni

P/S Note: when accepting the invitation, can you please type the city in the subject line to indicate which event you are attending.

Many thanks

Page 2 / 2